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MOST URGENT 

PRESS NOTE 

Due to installation of 500 mm dia flowmeter at outlet line of C-Lal Chowk Okhla 

Industrial Area Phase-II BPS/UGR. The shutdown of 700 mm dia rising main emanating from 

Okhla WTP Phase-II towards C -Lal chowk Okhla Industrial Area Phase-II BPS/UGR is 

proposed to take up on 11.09.2024 from 10:00 AM to 10:00 PM for 12 hours. Therefore, water 

supply will not be available in the evening of 11.09.2024 and in the morning of 12.09.2024.  

 

1. Okhla Staff Quarter, Holy Family Hospital, Gandhi Camp, Harkesh Nagar, C –Lal Chowk 

Water Emergency, Giri Nagar Water Emergency and its allies areas. 

2. C- Lal chowk Phase-II reservoir -pumping areas and its adjoining areas. 

3. No water supply will be available in local command areas of Okhla WTP  

The residents of above said areas are advised to store adequate water. The water tankers 

will be available on request from the following water emergencies control rooms. 

 

Jal Sadan : 011 - 29819035, 29824550, 29810350 

Greater Kailash : 011 - 29234746, 29234747 
 

 
Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 

*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


